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Attendees:
	Cathy Williams
	Cllr John Shaw
	Chris Hall
	

	Helen Camper
	Ted Blackmore-Squires
	Pam Mansfield
Garrith Jenner
	

	Martin Heath
	Janine Stone
	
	

	Joe Weston
	Jean Hollis
	Eric Baker
	

	Malcolm Macinnes
	Cathy Mawer
	And 20 residents and guests as list
	


Apologies:
, Rebecca Kennelly, Jack Cousens
1. Introductions 
Cathy Williams welcomed all who attended and gave a health and safety briefing.
The following handouts were provided: Agenda; Report of the trustees for the year ended 30 April 2012 (Annual report); the minutes from 20010/11 AGM.
2. Minutes 2010/11
The minutes were approved as an accurate record for the 2010/11 AGM
Eric Baker proposed the adoption of the 2010/11 Minutes this was seconded by Malcolm MacInnes 
3. Annual Report and Statement of accounts of the BCA General Committee
Cathy Williams summarised the year 2011/12 – Please see annual report.
Cathy thanked all the volunteers and supporters of BCA that work hard to keep the building open and provide a variety of community events.
Annual Statement of Accounts
Lottery report, Current balance £973.57. At 30 April 2012 there were 111 members, up on the previous year by6 members, the funds of the lottery being used for the upkeep and maintenance of the hall.
Cathy Williams gave a summary for the financial statement of accounts for the year. Income: £49,138.67 mainly from s106 funding, and Expenditure: £39,641.98, mainly the cost of installing solar panels. Balance £15,681.53
Joe Weston proposed the adoption of the annual report and financial accounts and this was seconded by Malcolm MacInnes 
.
4. Resignation of 2010/11 Committee
The current committee put themselves up for re-election again. Thanks were given to the retiring members, Janine Stone, Rebecca Kennelly & Harry Broom.
5. Election of Representatives of Individual Members to Serve on the General Committee, elected en bloc
	Proposed committee member
	Proposed by
	Seconded by
	Number of resident votes

	CHRISTOPHER JOHN HALL
	Eric Baker
	Jean Hollis
	11

	PAMELA MANSFIELD
	
	
	

	MALCOLM MACINNES
	
	
	

	CATHY WILLIAMS
	
	
	

	HELEN CAMPER
	
	
	

	JOE WESTON
	
	
	

	CATHY MAWER                       
	
	
	

	MARTIN HEATH                      
	
	
	

	TED SQUIRES
	
	
	


6. Election of Honorary Officers

Martin Heath Proposed as Chair, Cathy Williams as treasurer and Cathy Mawer as Secretary.
This was proposed by Eric Baker and seconded by Jean Hollis.
7. AOB

No AOB.
Date of Next AGM Tuesday 3 September 2013.
Date of Next Committee Meeting 2 October 2012 at 7.30pm.
A very interesting illustrated talk was given by Bob Applin on Basingstoke Before Redevelopment
Vote of thanks and close of meeting
Minutes of Brookvale Community Association AGM 8th September 2012
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